
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

16 August 2018 

Dear Residents, 

 
Spring is about to spring and as has become our tradition, we will again be celebrating Arbor Day, 
this year on Saturday 8th September. Please diarize this day – a programme of events for the day 
will follow. 
 
The Arbor Day tradition started in 2013 as an initiative of the Phase 1 residents. Simply, we wanted 
to make our contribution to enhancing our village in line with our motto ‘Together let us make this 
the village of our dreams’! Initially the events were entirely funded by residents, but latterly, in 
appreciation of our efforts, ELV (Evergreen Lifestyle Villages) has contributed as well.  
 
To continue this tradition we are once more appealing to you to make a voluntary contribution. 
ELV has again agreed to match our contributions on a Rand-for-Rand basis. We have to-date 
planted some 150 trees and 110 shrubs, and this year we hope to plant another 20 – 30 trees 
dependent on your contributions.  
 
As you can imagine, without this initiative, our village would today have been a very much bleaker 
place!  
 
The holes would have been pre-dug and compost delivered. On the day, volunteers will do the 
planting and watering while the rest of you will cheer them on. A small team of gardeners will be 
available to help. 
 
Please make your contributions SOONEST to: 
 
By EFT to:       OR 
Account:    Evergreen Lifestyle Broadacres ResCom,    in cash to Cecil Fann (ResCom Treasurer) 
Branch:    Standard Bank Fourways Crossing,    Unit 76; 
Account No:    305128116,     OR    
Account Type:    Marketlink Savings,       in an envelope to Jackie at reception. Kindly 
              state your unit no. and Arbor Day as a ref. 

 
This is always a fun day so diarise it right now! 
 
Hennie du Preez. 
 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about Arbor Day 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


